STUDENTS ORIENTATION 2019

BIT MTS Student Section and Unmanned Underwater Vehicle (UUV) Lab team
members conducted an orientation program for first year students on
04/02/2019. In the orientation the MTS members introduced Marine
Technology Society and gave awareness about the past events. The members
also discussed about the nature of work in the undergoing projects and
upcoming projects. They also explained the importance of Marine based
Technology, need of acquiring knowledge in Marine field and future
opportunities in marine field.




